Jennifer S. Bethune

From: wwhg96@gmail.com
Sent: Tuesday, November 8, 2022 10:53 AM
To: Jennifer S. Bethune

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

May | please receive a confirmation email that it has been changed in the system from well to county water please and
thanks so | can let the owner know. Thank you for all your help with this



